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October 20, 1919.

Mr. J.L. O'Brien,President, McGill Track Club, 
Arts Building,

Dear Mr. O'Brien,
I regret extremely that I was unable 

to be present at the sports on Friday last on account 
of the fact that I had to go to Kingston to attend the 
ceremonies in connect!on with the inauguration of the 
new Chancellor and the Principal.

With best wishes, I remain,
Yours very sincerely,

\

Acting Principal
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